
Dunbar Support from the Start 

Note of meeting held on 25 November 

Present: Rachel, Linden, Lizzie. 
Apologies: Katy, Tina, Fiona, Steven. 
 
Agenda:  
1. Feedback from Marketplace held at Bleachingfields Community Centre. 
 
    It was agreed that verbal feedback from parents present indicated that 
they found it useful and all leaflets were handed out to parents. We also 
believe that all parents present responded to the sheet of questions we had 
about services within our area, barriers to using activities for pre-schoolers 
and any proposed ideas. This is currently with the library who has been 
garnering further feedback from parents. Linden would contact Jo to see if 
they had finished with it. 
However we felt it was disappointing on two counts-there weren't as many 
stallholders, nor as many attendees. It was agreed that "Marketplace" was an 
unfamiliar concept to parents and we should make it, and call it, something 
like "activity and information day" -a play day, we felt, would attract more 
families. 
We also felt that we need to engage stallholders to a greater degree, or 
publicise it better, or both! 
 
2. PEEP-the teddy. 
 
 Linden intended a. Contacting Suzanne Zeedyk to let her know more about the 
initiative-she had already contacted her to let her know we were engaging in 
an attachment initiative. 
                           b. following up on an East Coast FM link and 
getting the information put into the Community envelope for publication on 
air. 
                           c. Contacting the Press at an appropriate time? to 
promote the bears. 
                           d. Letting everyone know when Carol had heard back 
from E.L.C. About the possibility of a large collection "bin" at the recycling 
centre, for the bears. 
                            e. keeping up the online correspondence with 
Mousehole Gifts from whom Linden got her bear. They have agreed to donate 
bears in return for some of the photos Linden has taken of PEEP in various 
scenarios around Dunbar, in order to promote their goods. 
 
Rachel offered to put some Bear pics up on her site. 
 
3. Rachel updated us on Clazzoo. The site was still undergoing testing; if 
anyone wishes to be involved in user testing please contact Rachel. It is 
hoped that it will go live and be launched in January. 
 
4. We had no updates on the PEEP group but it was acknowledged that there was 
an even greater need for this activity as Baby Signing classes had ceased. 
 
5. Linden had met with Sean who supports the local Area Planning group and 
stated that it would be really useful for this group to have a list of all the 
local Voluntary organisations and the services they offered. Sean would 



address older age groups but the group could collect info on groups up to 8 yr 
olds' activities. 
Rachel could supply us with those she knows about; COULD EVERYONE COME TO THE 
NEXT MEETING WITH A LIST IN THEIR HEADS? :) 
 
6. Lizzie Martin had come to speak to us before as she was keen to work in 
Dunbar and was willing to work with some local parents in a voluntary 
capacity. She had done some work with Home-Start and had spoken to Kidzone 
parents. She is keen to deliver Mindfulness sessions to parents. 
 
7. A quick discussion ensued around the next meeting which is a daytime 
meeting and involves celebrating the last meeting of the year and eating! 
Lizzie will bring meringues. Linden and Rachel will do something savoury. 
 
8. The dates for next year's meetings were set: 
      25/1. 11/2.  16/3.   19/4.  19/5.   21/6.  24/8.  15/9.  24/10.  16/11.  
7/12 
All meetings are at 6.30-8pm apart from two daytime meetings-June and 
December. 
There is no meeting in July. 
 
The meeting ended. 
 
  


